
ANNIVERSARIES

SUNDAYS

WEDNESDAYS

JUNE

Bible Study - 10:00am/ 6:30 pm

Common Grounds Coffee - 9:30 am
Worship - 10:00 am
Bible Study - 5:00 pm

6-(15-20)    Uplift at Harding
6-17              Prayer and Share
6-(22-25)    VBS
6-29             Super Sunday

BIRTHDAYS
@hartsellecoc

@hartsellecofc

hartsellecoc.org

@hartsellechurchofchrist

6-9        Sawyer Appleton
               Emily Love
               Marla Holt
6-10       Mike Preuitt
               Melonie Thompson
6-11        Kay West
               Ryder Thompson
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SHEPHERDS

Phillip Hines
Lee Hobbs

Darrell Sims 
Alan Walker

MINISTERS
Youth: Michael Deese

Preaching: Justin Smith
Missions: Frank Thornton

OFFICE
Jan Harris/Betsy Atkins

DEACONS
Tim Brown
Charles Crawford
Tony Ford
Bobby Fox
Harry Fuller
Kerry Hamlett
Jeff Harris
Chris Hines
Scotty Lee
Tony Parker

Bradley Phillips 
Jim Reeder
Matt Reynolds
Mark Reynolds
Mike Runager
Brad Shaneyfelt
B.C. Smith
Matt Steele
Jared Symonds
Tim Tanksley

Terry Thompson

Contribution - $16,416.00
Kids Give - $85.00
Attendance Sunday AM - 275

Hartselle Church of Christ
    700 Sparkman Street SW
    PO Box 741, Hartselle, AL 35640
    256-773-6124
    jharris@hartsellecoc.org
    batkins@hartsellecoc.org

ANNIVERSARIES
6-9      C&V Cobb
6-10     T&K Brown
6-11      J&S Smith
6-14     J&P Brown

      Our Family VBS is just around the corner on June 22nd–25th! Each evening from
6:00 to 7:30, we’ll have classes for all ages and conclude with a fellowship meal. There
are still many ways to help get VBS ready! We’ll hold a quick volunteer meeting this
morning after worship in The Chapel. If you’re interested in helping, we’d love for you to
join us! Student registration is available on our website and Facebook page.

      Our Summer Series, Called To Be, got off to a wonderful start last week. Each Sunday
night, we’re exploring the roles and identities God has called us to live out. Tonight, we
welcome Lane Widick from Mayfair Church of Christ. Lane is married to Kristen and is
the son-in-law of Darrell and Sue Sims. He does great work for the Kingdom, and I know
he’ll be a blessing to us this evening.

      We had an amazing time at camp this year. We had the largest group we have had in
a very long time! The camp had the most registered campers they have had in recent
memory. They even had to set up a NEW cabin, they called “ROME”, that consisted of 5
girls and a counselor. It was a really great camp experience for everyone, and we’re very
thankful for our time there!
      Throughout the week, we had several of our students who were restored to Christ
and asked for prayers. Marshall Reynolds, Kensley Rutherford, Brynleigh Holt, Deacon
Phillips, and Rhoda Sims all asked for prayers while at camp, and Ty Lemay was baptized
into Christ! We rejoiced with them all in their decision to repair their relationship with
God.
      We are grateful for Camp Maywood and the impact it has on everyone who attends.
God is Good!!

-Justin and Michael



NEWS, NOTES, & EVENTS PRAYER LIST

Daily Bible Reading
Day 159 – 1 Chronicles 28-29, Ephesians 1-3
Day 160 – 2 Chronicles 1-3, Ephesians 4-6
Day 161 – 2 Chronicles 4-6, Philippians

Day 162 – 2 Chronicles 7-9, Colossians
Day 163 – 2 Chronicles 10-12, 1 Thess
Day 164 – 2 Chr 13-16, 2 Thes, 1 Tim 1-3

Debra Allen 1914 Manchester Ave SW, Decatur
David Bradburn 1824 Peach Orchard Rd. NE
Jennifer Brasher 1950 Audubon Cr. SW
Janet Brown 1018 Nance Ford Rd SW
Teen Dobbins 1514 Nance Ford Rd SW 
Terry Easterly 162 Gum Springs Cut-Off 
Reynolds & Katie Howard 221 Oak Trail NE
Carolyn Jacobs 710 Azalea St NW 

Long Term  Illness/Homebound

Family members & friends: Sophie Walker, Edith & Milo Shermer, James Payton, Felicia Vest,
 Sue Gilliam, Mel Gurney, Dwight Reeves.

Summerford Nursing Home: Jobie Burgess #141. Columbia Cottage: Faye Greenhill #21. 
Westminster of Decatur: Jnell Pleasant #220. Brookdale Cedar Springs: Marie Harwell # I -22

Nina Johnson 507 Aquarius Dr. SW
Betty Dean Kelly 1605 Penn Rd. SW
Talmage Reynolds 909 Bellmeade St SW
Peggy Russell 604 Barkley St SW
Dan Styles 2509 Burningtree Dr. SE Decatur             
Tim Tanksley 455 E Parker Rd                                     
Telula Thornton 743 Martin St. SW 
Clarence Walls  381 Boys Ranch Rd.                               

165 – 2 Chronicles 17-19, 1 Tim 4-6

A big THANK YOU to David Hobbs for making a vase from the wood of
the big oak tree on the front lawn. It is beautiful! We were sad to see
it cut down, but we now have a beautiful piece of art from it. It will be
on display on the table in the Gathering area this Sunday morning.

Salome Ford- continues to struggle with laryngospasms, preventing her from a normal
routine.

Darrell Sims- is home recovering from a bad kidney infection and is slowly improving
each day.

Kaci Carpenter- received a good report from her tests.

Elaine Bradburn- underwent hip surgery, June 6  at Decatur Morgan Hospital.th

Emily Dobbs’ grandmother, June, has been placed on Hospice.

SYMPATHY
We extend our deepest sympathy to BC & Lydia Smith in the passing of Lydia’s dad, Bro.
Guy Brown. Bro. Guy passed away early Friday morning, June 6 . th

There are calendars available in the Gathering Area of our
preschool-high school students personal extracurricular activities.
Consider supporting our youth in all of their activities. See Kasey
Brown with any questions.

We are gearing up for VBS 2025! We need donations of canned drinks, bottled
water, individual packs of chips, and Little Debbie snack cakes. We will be
providing dinner each night of VBS and these items will be needed. Please place
donations in the Fellowship Hall Kitchen. Thanks in advance.

Ladies, we need volunteers the Nursery for June and July. If you are
willing to help, please sign the list in the Commons. Thank you in
advance for yourhelp!

There are several Lost and Found items on a table in the Commons
that have been left at various places in the building. Please stop by
and see if any of these items are yours. 

There will be a VBS volunteer meeting in The Chapel following the
morning service this Sunday. If you’ve already signed up to
volunteer, or if you are interested, please come and find out more.

Join us this Sunday evening for our Summer Series. Our speaker
this week is Lane Widick, son-in-law of Darrell & Sue Sims. His
topic is Called To Be A Light.

http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=456
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=460
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=462
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=464
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=466
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=468

